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I believe this to be a lovely idea but if you want it to be a successful idea you need to 

have individuals who are active in the animal and livestock community have input on 

this. For us farm owners and responsible pet owners raising livestock is part of lives. 

Placing restrictions on our breeding programs isn't a simple straightforward process 

to be taken lightly. Dogs and cats in shelters are not from our programs, animals at 

auctions are not from our programs- it is the careless individuals that don't follow 

everyone of their animals around in the homes and farms they are placed in.  


